
 
 

Good morning Dunbarton, these are today’s announcements: 
 

Attention All Grade 9 Students:  All grade 9 students will be participating 

in the upcoming Take Our Kids to Work Day. On Wednesday November 6, 

2019, grade 9 students across Canada will spend the day at the workplace of 

a parent/guardian, relative, friend or volunteer host.  This an opportunity for 

students to explore career options in a fun and practical way!! Grade Nine 

Students are reminded to return permission forms to their homeroom 

teacher by Thursday October 24th. 

 
Attention all girls participating in Sparking Science!  Sparking Science 

is this coming Wednesday!  Please be sure to arrive for the bus at 7:30 am 

sharp at the front of the school.  Once again, meet for Sparking Science, 

Wednesday morning, 7:30 at the front of the school. 

Do you want to win a free yearbook or a $20 gift card? If so come to the 

caf at lunch to buy a ticket to participate in this years Scavenger Hunt. 

Taking place tomorrow. Buy your ticket today so you can win tomorrow. 

 

 

If you have missed any of these announcements, please check out our website under Daily 

Announcements or the twitter feed.  Thanks for listening and have a great day! 

 


